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   BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING
June 10, 2021


Acting as Chair, Elaine Byrne opened the meeting at 2:35 p.m. Present were Board Member Alba Gouldthorpe, Health Agent Deborah Rogers and Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon.  Chair, Steve Fram was absent.

Now that the Town Boards are able to hold in person meetings again, Chairman, Steve Fram requested to meet and update the Board with any old/new business.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Covid-19 Updates – Health Director, Deb Rogers gave the Board an update on the Covid-19 Vaccine Clinics. The Lower Merrimack Valley Collaborative that includes the surrounding 9 communities: Newbury, West Newbury, Newburyport, Amesbury, Groveland, Georgetown, Salisbury, Rowley and Merrimac, vaccinated over 29,000 people at the Covid-19 Clinics.  The Governor’s State of Emergency will end on June 15, 2021 and the Town of Newbury will continue to follow the Governor’s/State Guidelines.  

Health Director Deb Rogers gave her summary Report regarding a Housing Issue and a Rodent Issue. Both Newbury Residents are working with her to comply with their Order to Correct/ Violations. The Board of Health will continue to work with other Agencies and resources to help these Residents’ Comply with the Housing Code.



Meeting Adjourned at 3:02 p.m.
Respectively submitted,
Virginia Bacon
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